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Charlotte County Public Schools
The Charlotte County School Board is now accepting applications for the following part-time position:

School Bus Driver

Preference will be given to applicants with appropriate licensure.  Bus driver applications can be obtained at the School Bus Transportation Office located behind the Randolph-Henry High School Athletic Field at 225 Evergreen Road in Charlotte Court House, Virginia.  Phone: (434) 542-5659  

Any individual employed by a public school division in Virginia will have their criminal history record (from the files of the Federal Bureau of Investigation) reviewed through the submission of fingerprints (Code of Virginia, §22.1-296-2).
Salary:

$16,172   (182 day contract)
Starting Date:

August 9, 2024
Application Deadline:

Open until filled

    Return completed 
application packets to:

Charlotte County School Transportation Office


Mrs. Katrina Viar, Supervisor


225 Evergreen Road


Charlotte Court House, VA  23923


In compliance with federal and state employment opportunity laws, qualified applicants are considered for all positions without regard to race, color, religion, sex, national origin, age, marital status, or disability.








